
Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 11th January 2017
at the Fleckney Sports Centre.
     
76.  	Apologies: 
      	Ria Wilson
77. 	Present:  
Alan Birch, Richard Mason, Rosemary Bates, Richard Spencer, Helen Morrison, Charlie McKemey, Jeff  Smith, Steve Parker, Dave Dowdell, Jane Everitt and John Flower.
78. 	Minutes:
      	The minutes from the Meeting held on 14th December 2016 were approved.
79.	Matters Arising:
	There were no matters arising.
80.  	Householder Survey Questionnaire:
	John Preston reported that a  first draft of the questionnaire would be on Dropbox by 20th January and available for any comments. It was agreed that Bernie Stribling and Father Philip would be provi ded with access to the Dropbox.
	Between 10 and 15 volunteers would be required to test the questionnaire  which would take about one week and there may have to be more drafts. Extra information may be added after the Stakeholders Meeting.
	 It was hoped to have it distributed in the Village by the end of February or beginning of March and collected from mid March onwards.
	Suggestions included:
		An option to complete the questionnaire on line.
		A prize draw to encourage people to complete the questionnaire.
		Personal details would only be used for  NP purposes.
		One copy of questionnaire per household but further copies could be requested.
	It was agreed that Commercial Break would be approached to print the questionnaires. 
	It was agreed that over 50 volunteers would be needed to distribute and collect the questionnaires and members of the committee would each try and recruit volunteers from various community groups.	
	Representatives from each sub group would meet on Tuesday 24th January at 6pm to discuss the questionnaire.		
81. 	Publicity:
	John Flower would write an article for the Communicata on completing the questionnaires and also asking for volunteers for the data entry.
	Steve Parker would arrange for banners to be placed at the Village entrances reminding people about completing the questionnaires.
	A4 posters would be posted around the Village.

.
 82. 	Any Other Business:
	Stakeholders Meeting
	John Preston confirmed that he had started to send out invitations for the Stakeholders meeting requesting confirmation of attendance by 1st February. He distributed an outline of the evening. A meeting would be held on Monday 6th February at 6pm would be held at the Sports Centre to finalise the arrangements. 
83.       Date of Next Meeting:
Wednesday 15th February 2017 at 7.00 pm.   
	The meeting closed at 9.00 pm.
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